
 

THE GREEN ROOM GAZETTE 
 
A message from our president…. 
 

Happy New Years everybody!!! 
Out with the old and in with the New. 
What’s New at BLT you ask? 
Have you ever thought: 
 “Hey, I have too much time on my hands and if I don’t get out of the house my 
spouse is gonna kill me.”  
Have I got the answer to your questions? We got the elections for New Board Member 
coming up. Lynn Beautrow and her Nominating Committee are looking people interested 
becoming Board member. If you are interested contact the Theater or Lynn next 
Monday’s Membership Meeting. 
Also in the works BLT’s New Season.  We are waiting on a couple of Confirmations 
from Directors and then the publisher but we should have an official announcement in the 
next month. I’m pretty excited about next year so stay tuned. 
Out of Order just opened and if you haven’t seen it yet, check it out. Wendy’s One 
Act’s are in rehearsal and Auditions for Rabbit Hole are coming up in February so 
despite all the New some things don’t change. 
That’s about all I got for now, hope to see you all at the Membership meeting. 
 
‘til next time 
J 
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A Candle in the Window….     by  L. Don Swartz 
  
 The cast and crew did an amazing job with this “New” Christmas show for the Boise Little Theatre Stage.  
Cheryl Blauer took an unknown show, to us that is, and made it happen!  Thanks to all that attended and for all that 
helped.   
 
 
 
 
 

 Out of Order…     by Ray Cooney 
 

Kevin Kimsey has his cast & crew ready for this English comedy. They open this play on 
Friday, January 13th, 2012.   In 1997 the play was made into a successful Hungarian movie. The 
action takes place in a suite in a posh London hotel and revolves around accidents caused by a 
defective sash window.  
 
  

 An evening of One Acts…  
 Wendy Koeppl has put together a play of wonderful one acts.  She has announced her cast.  They are in 
rehearsals and doing great! 
 
Cast: 
 
"Candle on the Table" by Patricia Clapp 
Mrs. Hodges - Glenda Talbutt 
Mrs. Bramson - Linda Brock 
Miss Tolliver - Barbara Beautrow 
Mrs. Garrity - Kay Mack 
 
"Lost" by Mary Louise Wilson 
Helen - Sue Galligan 
Alice - Nancy Suiter 
 
“The Traveling Sisters” by John Kirkpatrick 
Beulah Sanderson - Patti O'Hara  
Myrtle Sanderson - Diane Benedict 
Edith - Glenda Talbutt 
Ned - David Lamar Wheeler 
Lois - Andrea Haskett 
Mr. Prescott - Steve Martin 
Watkins - Lance Taylor 
 



A huge reminder!  We have elections coming up.  As a reminder, all voting 
members have to be a paid member, no exceptions.  Also, if you have someone 
that you would like to elect to the board, please let Lynn Beautrow know.  She 
will be at the next Membership Meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
Tid Bits @ the end…. 
 

Courtesies 
When you hear of a member or friend who needs recognition from BLT, please contact 
Nancy Suiter at 631-7139 or the box office—342-5104/ bltboise48@aol.com  
 
 
 
If any one out there has a great story to share or a great little bit of history to ad to the gazette, 
please fill free to email Jay Parker @ dbrat_1974@yahoo.com.  Hope to see you in the lobby at  
the next show! 
 
 
 
 
 
Do you remember when? 
 
 
Diane Benedict—In May, 1990, during I’ll 
Leave It to You, directed by Barbara Beautrow, the 
characters completed the play holding candles and 
interjecting comments after the power went out 
all over east Boise. “The audience didn’t want to 
leave, and really got into it, roaring with laughter 
over each ad lib. To date, that has been my most 
unusual experience on the stage.” Diane has worn 
several hats over the years, being a board member, 
serving as a house manager with husband, Earl, and 
working on the nominating and script committees. 
Earl has also built sets, served as stage manager, and was 
elected to the BLT board. Both Benedicts cite their association 
with the Boise Little Theater as an experience that 
has enriched their lives. 
Longeteig before 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Return Service Requested 

2011-2012 Season at BLT 
 
Anne of Green Gables by Joseph Robinette, directed by Cheryl Blauer 
(in cooperation with Boise Parks and Recreation) – July 21 through 30, 
2011 
 
Rumors by Neil Simon, directed by Frank White—September 2 
through 17, 2011 
 
The Butler Did It by Walter and Peter Marks, directed by Randall 
Lord—October 14 through 29, 2011 
 
A Candle in the Window adapted by  L. Don Swartz, directed by 
Cheryl Blauer— November 25 through December 17, 2011 
 
Out of Order by Ray Cooney, directed by Kevin Kimsey—January 13 
through 28, 2012 
 
An Evening of One-Acts;  A Candle on the Table by Patricia Clapp, Lost 
by Mary Louise Wilson, and The Traveling Sisters by John Kirkpatrick, 
directed by Wendy Koeppl—February 24 through March 10, 2012 
 
Rabbit Hole by David Lindsay-Abaire, directed by Mike Mullens—
April 6 through 21, 2012 
 
The Pink Panther Strikes Again by William Gleason, directed by Brad 
Ooley—May 18 through June 2, 2012 
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